From: Jesse Pappin

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 8:45 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Budget increase

The proposed increase is ridiculous. Especially after they stated they
wouldn’t do bylaw complaints during the last increase they wanted. Give
us the line by line breakdown on what this increase is going to. Will they
start wearing body cams ? It seems police want to do less and less in our
community but want more and more. It's no wonder the residents of the
city have a bad taste in their mouth for HPS

Jesse



